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I appreciated our meeting today and would like to know the appropriate use of the waters that
are being held in the Lynn, UT reservoir. I am concerned that this water being held back at our
headwaters would eventually run through Raft River, either used for recharge in the Raft River
Valley or would find its way to  the Snake. I would like to know the percentage of that water
that is being held back and I would think that that percentage should be taken into account in
regards to the 111,000 AF that is being assessed against Raft River's presumed damage to the
aquifer. Thanks for your consideration, and I wait for your response.  Kirt Yates
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